
This year I am asking the board to declare several pieces of technology junk so that we can remove it 
from inventory and have it properly recycled. These computers, peripherals, and other technology 
pieces are all either broken or so old as to be not suitable for reuse or sale. 

Tablets 80 (outdated iPad and windows tablets incapable of running current programs) 

Printers 4 

Laptops 45 (all 5+ years old or broken beyond repair) 

Projectors 4 

Scanners 2 

Switches 9 (all outdated non POE switches) 

LCD Monitors 12 (all broken) 

Computers 203 (all 9+ years old most 12+ or broken beyond repair) 

CRT TVs 6 

Chrome books 50 (5+ years old or broken beyond repair, Mostly the very first ones purchased in the 
district) 

The broken parts that have been replaced as part of the 1:1 chrome book repair program 

Along with several boxes of cables, headphones, keyboards, mice, and small hardware. As well as a few 
pieces of severely dated technology, ex. overhead and slide projectors, Tape and record players. 

This number may increase slightly if more junk is found before pickup, but it will match the same 
description. 

The plan is to use the state e waste contract to have this equipment properly disposed. This includes the 
CRT TVs and a few odds and ends that would be costly to dispose of as they are hazardous materials. 
They will also pay us for the non-hazardous materials and verify hard disk destruction this safeguards 
any student and staff information that is still on any of the drives. 
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